
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 8thJuly, 2019 

Dear parents and carers, 

God loves all people equally and invites everyone to share in his kingdom. The Gospel     

reminded us that Jesus came to establish a kingdom and that his friends were sent to     

announce the good news of God’s kingdom. We are all asked to spread peace and love in 

our daily lives. 

CLASS  TEACHERS  FOR  SEPTEMBER 

Nursery – Mrs Woodward     Reception – Mrs Casson 

Year 1 – Miss Robinson     Year 2 – Miss Carolan 

Year 3 – Miss Bowden (new teacher)  Year 4 – Miss Fahy 

Year 5 – Mrs Ince       Year 6 – Mrs Dickinson 

Mrs Hughes and Mrs Hatherly will be teaching across school. 

Mrs Williams will be supporting teaching and learning in Year 3  (see over). 

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org  

Events this week 
 
 

Monday Donkey sanctuary visit for a small group                

Tuesday Years 5 and 6 end of year production (9.10am)- all welcome.    
Years 5 and 6 PE led by staff from Corpus Christi.                    
Year 6 cinema visit (pm) 

Wednesday Year 6 transition day at Corpus Christi 

Thursday Year 6 visit to London      

Friday No Praise assembly today      
Seaside visit for Reception class, Years 1 and 2 



WARMER WEATHER 
 
 

Children should always have a water 
bottle, sun hat and a named sun spray 

in school to use when needed. 
 

Summer uniform can be worn- 
Summer dresses (navy and white or 

blue and white) or black school shorts 
and white polo T-shirts. 

Black school shoes or plain black  
trainers should be worn. 

 

RECEPTION ASSEMBLY 
Thank you to the children and staff in    

Reception for presenting their class         
assembly all about The Sea – they have      

really enjoyed their learning.  

Thank you to parents for attending – it was 
great to see so many of you. 

 Certificates awarded last week Attendance 

Reception        All of Reception class Best attendance-  

Reception  

100% 

Perfect ! 

 

Year 1  Olivia King and Alex Wylezinski 

Year 2 Charlie Clarke, Frankie Dyer and Patrick Majewski 

Year 3 Bethany Boadi, Ella Wade and Casey Smith 

Year 4 Alix Brady and Klenam Kwetey 

Year 5 Alex Green and Kaiden Smith 

Year 6 Vinford Sibanda and Harry Grant 

DATES FOR DIARIES- 
 
 
 

15th July-KS1 Sports afternoon (1.15) 
 

16th July– KS2 Seaside visit 
 

17th July – Nursery sing-song (11.30) 
 

18th July – Leavers Mass (9.15) 
 

Friday 19th  -Year 6 Leavers assembly 
 
 
 

BREAK UP FOR SUMMER – 1.15pm 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to Mrs  Williams and 
her husband, who are expecting their 

first baby in December. 

We wish her a healthy pregnancy and a 
safe delivery. 

Mrs Williams will be supporting     
teaching and learning in Year 3 until 

December. 

 
I hope you all have a 

 loveIy week. 
God Bless 

Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 
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